
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 
 

In E. Stanley Jones’ book, The Way, he lists 
several ways to find God’s will for our 
lives.  The starting point is to make an 
unconditional surrender to God.  Refuse 
to panic or be overwhelmed with fear.  
Relax in God’s presence.  “Whether you 
swerve to the right or left, you will hear a 
voice behind you whispering, ‘This is the 
way, walk here” (Isaiah 30:20-21).   
Change the saying from “Where there’s a 
will, there’s a way” to “Where there is God’s 
will, there is a way!” The God who guides 
you always provides for you.  Whatever 
God orders, God pays for.  Never forget 
the fact that we are made for His will and 
only in His will can we succeed (Psalm 
37:5-7).  Don’t ask for the whole way…ask 
for the next step.  To quote Oswald 
Chambers, “Trust God and do the next 
thing”.  To Oswald there was always a 
next thing.  Trust the Lord and step out!  
The Lord has promised to direct the steps 
of the godly (Psalm 37:23) every 2 ½ feet.   
“Your Word is a lamp to my feet” (Psalm 
119:105) showing us the next step. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen 
Scott will be speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre 
for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery  facilities available 
to mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 

coffee on the patio after the service today…a great 
chance to meet a new friend. 

 

This week… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
Monday evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-

4288 or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 

Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of 
the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray 
each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed 
prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing about your 
answers to prayer!  
 
SOULTREK  FOR YOUTH – 7 pm on Tuesday evenings.  Contact 
Tim Shaw at 604-980-0307 or tim@valleychurch.ca for details. 
 
Ladies Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am 

- We are using a DVD series called Twelve Women of the Bible.   If 

your Thursday mornings are free and you would like to connect 

with other women, feel free to join us!  Childcare is provided. For 

info, contact Kristina at kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com  

Young Adults Group – Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church. 
For info, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at 778-689-4636 or 
contact them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com  
 

Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact 
Jorge & Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 
 
Your journey from mourning to joy – If you’ve lost someone 
close to you, please contact   Lillian Gorrie at lgorrie@shaw.ca 
for information about our weekly GriefShare Support Group.   
This Saturday, October 25th at 10 am the video “Guilt and 
Anger” will be shown. 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on 
some new information, please take a moment to fill in a 
Valley Church Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes 
beside the exits. You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the 
chairs in front of you. 
 
Marcel & Kristina Kurtz and their family are in Victoria 
this weekend celebrating Marcel’s father’s 70th birthday. 
 
The pastors are attending the ACOP District Conference at 
Sonrise Church in Langley on Monday and Tuesday this week. 
 
Send in your photos!  We are now enjoying the season of 

brightly colored leaves, pumpkins, apples and 

crisp air (not to mention the increasing rain!). 

Please share some of your special moments 

with us by emailing us your favorite family 

photos to use in the bulletin.  

The Spanish group will be hosting an evening of  worship, 

praise and prayer on Friday, October 31st at 8 pm at the 

church – Everyone is invited to join them. 

Photos on front – Clockwise from top left…Celeste MacInnes 
on vacation; Alvin & Susan Relleve before their Thanksgiving 
feast was devoured; Anora Shaw’s first Thanksgiving; Margot 
Fraser enjoying Thanksgiving weekend with her great-
granddaughter, Charlotte. 
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